
 

Community Notice  

 

RANDWICK 
CAMPUS REDEVELOPMENT 

 

Call: 1800 571 866 (24hrs) 
Email: randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
Web: www.randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

Sorry we missed you 

Today we visited your property to provide you with a 
Randwick Campus Redevelopment update.  

Access to the construction site occurs via two access 
gates located on Botany Street.  

Botany Street access will be temporarily restricted to 
enable the installation of critical sewer and 
stormwater infrastructure.  

During this time construction vehicles will access the 
site via High Street and Eurimbla Avenue.  

Temporary access arrangements will be in place from 
Saturday 11 May 2019 to Monday 27 May 2019.   

Construction vehicles include light utilities, delivery 
vehicles and single body trucks. Approximately 
30 vehicles will access site per day.  

The temporary access route will be via Arthur, Clara 
and High Streets.  

Construction vehicle movements will be minimised 
during the hours of 7:30am to 9:00am and 
3:00pm to 4:30pm.   

Getting in touch  

We encourage you to get in touch with us if you have 
any questions, feedback or complaints. 

Please call us on 1800 571 866 (24hrs) or email 
randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au   
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